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Donald Colarusso

From: Ricciardi, Greg <gricciardi@uniontownship.com>
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 7:39 AM
To: Donald Colarusso
Subject: Township of Union Fire Dept. Petzl Training 

Don,  I wanted to take a minute to thank your staff and self for the Petzl EXO refresher end user training and Train the 
Trainer classes provided to the Township of Union.  You have top notch instructors’ who were well versed in the system 
and took extra time looking over our existing equipment and restringing our units contributing to a successful four day 
class with over 100 members doing their slides.  You assisted in saving us money with the recommendation of restringing 
and also coordinated the prop to rent the mobile bailout trailer to facilitate 3 members doing their slides at the same time 
with our existing window. 
 
Throughout the classes your staff demonstrated a high level of professionalism and the classes went off without any issues 
or injuries because of that.  I would not hesitate to recommend All Hands Fire to any department in need of specialized 
training. 
 
Thank you again, Deputy Chief Ricciardi 
 
Deputy Chief Gregory B Ricciardi 
Township of Union Fire Dept 
NJCEM, OEM Deputy Coordinator 
1 Bond Drive Union, NJ 07083 
W -908.851.5427 
F   -908.851.5423 
M -908.501.7812 
GRicciardi@uniontownship.com 
 


